
Introducing Genelyn Galang, SEAPAVAA’s New Administrative Assistant  

 

SEAPAVAA sincerely welcomes Genelyn Galang 
as our new Administrative Assistant starting from 6 
January 2020. She will support Michaela Navato 
who is now re-designated as SEAPAVAA’s Senior 
Administrator. 

Genelyn graduated from the College of Social 
Sciences and Philosophy (CSSP), University of the 
Philippines (UP) Diliman with a degree of 
Bachelor of Arts in Sociology. Besides her 
academic engagements, she was a student assistant 
in the CSSP Reading Hall where she  supported the 
librarian, staff, and students;  at the UP Praxis, she 
was the Vice Chairperson for Academic Affairs; 
and  at the Philippine League of Sociology 
Students - Diliman, she headed as the Secretary-
General. These works  have helped to hone her 
skills   in research, project management, and 
administrative duties.  In the future, she intends to 
pursue further studies  in Development Studies or 
in Library and Information Studies.  

 

Genelyn can be contacted at the following SEAPAVAA addresses:  

 

Mailing Address  

SEAPAVAA Secretariat c/o UP School of Library and Information Studies UP School of 
Library and Information Studies, Quirino Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, Metro Manila, 1101 

Phone no:  (+ 63) 918 403 6725 

Tel no: (+632) 981 8500 loc. 2877  

E-mail: admin@seapavaa.net  

Web: http://www.seapavaa.net / http://www.seapavaaconference.com 

 

 


